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Attached is a redraft of LRB–3138, per your request.  Please note that the title of the
appropriation has no legal effect.  If you intend to require the elections board to use the
funding for the purposes of a public information officer, this requirement should be
stated in the appropriation.  Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  Robert.Marchant@legis.state.wi.us


